
SIGS Statement on January 6th Capitol Attack 
 

The School of Interdisciplinary Global Studies (SIGS) community watched in horror on January 
6, 2021 as a violent, white-supremacist mob invaded the United States Capitol in an attempt to 
overturn the 2020 presidential election results.  Political violence is abhorrent, and we condemn 
it in the strongest terms possible.  As an academic unit, SIGS is committed to diversity of 
thought and free expression.  Therefore, we also condemn the political leaders and members of 
the media who incited this insurrection.  Encouraging political violence is antithetical to freedom 
of thought, democratic values, and the rule of law.  The people who incited and participated in 
this riot must be held accountable.   
 
Moreover, as academics, we 


